
Children return to school on Tuesday 7th January. 
The children will be jumping into their new learning for the term. Please look out for the Curriculum
Newsletter sent by the class teacher via WEDUC, detailing the learning content. 
Assembly will include thinking about our new year’s resolutions in relation to our school vision and
values. We will also learn about Stephen Hawking in recognition of his birthday. 

Newsletter
What has been happening this week?
Friday 20th December 2024

Fauget

What is happening in the first week
back?

The children enjoyed their visit to the pantomime at The Broadway
Theatre in Catford. They were mesmerized by the singing and
dancing and captivated by the story, which had a powerful
message about diversity and respect. Our very own Mrs Rathbone
made a cameo appearance, along with Aleksey from Year 4! 

Other highlights this week included an informative assembly about
Hanukkah from Ms Haughton. Happy Hanukkah to all those
celebrating next week! Year 4 learned about how poo is made in a
highly engaging practical session for Science. Reception smelled
amazing on Wednesday as they baked gingerbread. Delicious!  

 

Important information from the office

Tuesday Lunch: On Tuesday, the kitchen will be serving the Monday lunch menu due to delivery timings. The
menu will then fall back into sequence.
Clubs: School run clubs do not start until week beginning 13th January



Important DatesAttendance 
Well done Year 6! Only 3 minutes learning time lost.

F@B would love to invite you to take part in the Christmas
Trail over the winter holidays. Complete the trail at your

leisure, unscramble the letters and kids get a festive treat
at the end! The trail is open from 27-29th December and is

FREE! 

If you can’t print a copy at home please ask for one from
the school office before you leave.

Wishing you a FAB Christmas!


